
3cx 32 Scuarkum Road • 
Howell, New Jersey, 07731. 
August 25, 1375 

Dr. Vincent P. Guinn, ?h.D. 
Professor of Chemistry 
Department of Chemistry 
University of California 
Irvine, California 92664 

Dear Br. Guinn:.  

Attached hereto are copies of the lab notes for the 
emission spectrography analysis performed by the F31 upon 
certain bullet fragments associated with the assassination of 
President Kennedy. You stated to me In your letter of June 4, 1975 
that a copy of the ES results furnished to 'you by the F31 .shed 
no presence for silver, tin and bismuth In the samples designated 

Q-2, Q-4, Q-5, Q-9 and Q-14. 

Now sir, please correct me if I am wrong but do not the 

attached copies Indicate a reading for each of those elements gor 

each of the above mentioned samples? is it possible that we are 
each holding different spectrographic reports? 

If you wouldn't mind,. I would very much appreciate a 
copy of the F31 spectrq report which you regered to in your last 

letter and would be glad to pay for same. 

Sincerely, 

Emory L Brown, Jr. 

Attachments 
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